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I am writing regarding Takeaway Plastic Dome Shaped Lids. I urge you to please consider the 
unspeakable harm these cause to wildlife and the environment. Please ban this product. They are 
certainly not necessary and we can easily get by without them. 

Please take the humane decision to prevent anymore harm and damage. 

Yours sincerely 

Karen A. Gould 


